

TOWN OF MONTEREY

435 Main Rd. P.O. Box 308 Monterey, MA 01245

November 16, 2022

Commonwealth of Massachusetts Massachusetts Office of Business Development 136 Blackstone St, 5th Floor Boston, MA 02108

Re: FY2023 Request for Grant Proposals
Regional Economic Development Organization (REDO) Grant Program

Dear REDO Application Review Committee,

As the Select Board of the Town of Monterey, we are pleased to write you in support of 1Berkshire's application for REDO grant funding to continue economic development efforts across Berkshire County.

The Town of Monterey is committed to supporting projects that have an economic impact on our community and connecting our residents and business owners with resources that help them thrive. Additionally, during the challenges introduced by the COVID-19 pandemic, 1Berkshire has taken on a key role of supporting regional businesses, acting as a key information source, helping to access new resources, adding technical assistance to their offered opportunities, and helping to plan a trajectory forward for the regional economy. We look forward to working with 1Berkshire, the current designated Regional Economic Development Organization in Berkshire County, to provide access to local and state resources, build programs that support our industries, and improve the quality of life in the region.

Sincerely,

Justin Makuc, Chair

Monterey Select Board

Susan Cooper

Scott Jenssen

Co. Nhat Le, Massachusetts Office of Business Development

Phone: 413.528.1443 x114 Fax: 413.528.9452 admin@montereyma.gov

www.montereyma.gov